
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

     June 16, 2021 

 

To:  Sheila Andrews, Office of the Clerk of Council 

 

From: Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director 

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

Copies to: Andy Juengling, AICP, Senior City Planner 

 

Subject: Emergency Ordinance – Mural Installation at William Howard Taft Road and 

Woodburn Avenue in East Walnut Hills 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The above referenced Emergency Ordinance is ready to be scheduled for Committee. We are 

requesting that this item be scheduled for the June 22, 2021 meeting of the Economic Growth & 

Zoning Committee. 

 

Included in this submission are the following items: 

1) The transmittal letter to the Economic Growth & Zoning Committee; 

2) A copy of the City Planning Commission staff report dated March 19, 2021; 

3) The Emergency Ordinance Notwithstanding authorizing the installation of a mural on a 
retaining wall at the intersection of William Howard Taft Road and Woodburn Avenue in 
East Walnut Hills; 

 


